
Pay Equity Payments for the Home Support Workers in New Brunswick  
 
The NB Government through the Women’s Issues Branch has created a pay equity payment for 
homecare. The first payment has gone out to agencies accompanied by a letter of explanation. Please 
note that the payment received only covers from April 1, 2012 to March 31, 2013. Workers will receive 
the total $2.15 hourly increase by 2017 (over the 5 year period). The NBHSA is in consultation with 
government as to how the balance will roll out. Note that this is a pay equity adjustment and not a wage 
increase. 
 
If you have any questions please contact the Women’s Issues Branch directly at 1-877-253-0266 or by 
email at nbwagegap@gnb.ca.  
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